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DEC 9 1982

Docket No. 50-333

Power Authority of the State of New York
James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
ATTN: Mr. Corbin A. McNeill, Jr.

.

Resident Manager
P.O. Box 41
Lycoming, New York 13093

Gentlemen:

Subject: Health Physics Appraisal (Inspection Report No. 50-333/80-20)

This refers to your letter dated November 2,1982, in response to our letter
dated January 20, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the revised completion date for the radia-
tion protection procedures identified in your letter. The revised date
of December 31, 1982, is acceptable.

Based on a November 8, 1982 telephone discussion between Mr. E. A. Mulcahey,
Radiological and Environmental Services Superintendent, of your staff, and
Mr. R. L. Nimitz of this office, we understand that this revised date is only
applicable to Items E.1, E.2, D.2, D.5, and D.8 of our letter.

If the above is not in accordance with your understanding, please notify this
office within 30 days of receipt of this letter.

Your appreciation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

CLIG;Ja m - y.-

hfAh $ DUOh om)as T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

cc:
L. W. Sinclair, President and Chief Operating Officer
J. P. Bayne, Executive Vice President - Nuclear Generation
A. Klausmann, Vice President - Quality Assurance
M. C. Cosgr.ove, Quality Assurance Superintendent
J. F. Davis, Chairman, Safety Review Committee
C. M. Pratt, Assistant General Counsel
Director, Power Division

Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York
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bcc:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
Chief, Reactor Project Section #1C

Borey,Rf'RI:DPRI:DETP RI:DETP
Nimitz:as Shanba,ky
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